WINDHAM COMMUNITY GARDEN COMMITTEE
Minutes for February 1, 2011
The meeting was called to order by Marge Govoni, President.  Present  Paul Tringali, Aileen Pelletier, Rob Juergens, Priscilla Payne and Rick Walter.
The meeting was devoted to making the final plans for the Chili Challenge.

Rob will prepare back-up kits, have a cooler and freezer packs, power strips and extension cords and trash cans.

Paul will get water, trash  bags and paper towels.

Marge will get tickets.

Aileen will add color to the large signs which Donna and Rick have prepeared.

Priscilla will print off copies of the garden application and brochures.
Aileen has been able to secure for free some excellent door prizes.  She will pick up the plaques.

Priscilla has been having ongoing conversations with John Balentine regarding the gardening column.  It was agreed that the column header should be Grow Local – Eat Well/ Windham Community Garden.  Donna has written the first article and it has been submitted and will appear in print on February11,2011.  Donna is working on the next article which will appear in March.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm
Respectfully submitted

Priscilla Payne, Secretary

Agenda for February 8, 2011 meeting

1.  Review of the Chili Challenge Event

2.  Set next meeting date

